IN MEMORIAM

Dr. Frank E. Vignola
1945 —-2023

The solar energy community at large and those who work in the field of radiometry have lost a
great colleague and a wonderful mentor who was always ready to help. Built on decades of
persistence, maintenance of high standards, and efforts to educate people on the importance of
solar radiation, his legacy will continue to serve a wide audience of grateful people.

. Photo by Tom Stoffel



